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Thank you for your encouragement for us to share 

God’s love through our work.  

The ministry is going well. I don’t travel much 

because of limited funds, but ministry around 

where I live is great. I have been invited more 

than twice to teach their women fellowship. Their 

meeting is on Tuesdays.  

Another new group, Grace House Fellowship Women, have invited me to speak to them on Tuesday March 6th. This day 

is a public holiday for Ghana’s independence. I will honor the invitation. I am speaking at the Presbyterian Church, at 

Ayikuma., It is one of the evening services for lent.  

Rev. Gabriel Boateng, is working hard in Techiman. His church is promoting him to the position of a Bishop on Sunday 

March 18th.  Let’s all pray that this new level in his service to the Lord will be filled with wisdom.   

Prophetess Theresa came to visit on Tuesday and we had a great discussion on the Women’s Ministry. Her group is 

doing fine but there are some needs that will need to take care off when we are able to raise money into our accounts. 

Evangelist Joseph is also working hard in the North, especially Bolgatanga, and occasionally in Kumasi. The ministry has 

needs but we are praying for our God to provide by touching the hearts of our donors so that the ministry can take care of 

the many needs we receive.  

Thanks and blessings,  

Esther Tawiah. Project Coordinator.  
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